
From: Sarah Taylor [mailto:info@swalcliffeparkequestrian.co.uk] 
Sent: 05 April 2018 17:19 
To: Bob Neville 
Subject: Swalcliffe Park Dates 
 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
The weather has played havoc with our events this year and to date all of our events have been 
cancelled. The event we are due to hold on Sunday 8th (Festival of the Horse Qualifier) has been 
cancelled however as it is a national qualifier they have asked to move it to Saturday 21st April 
which we have agreed to. I do feel however that I need to email you to make you aware. 
 
I hope this is ok. 
Many thanks 
 
Sarah Taylor 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action. 
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